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8th Circular letter, April 2013 
 

Dear Colleagues. 

The planning of Colloquium Origenianum Undecimum proceeds smoothly and we are looking forward to 

welcome all of you here in Aarhus.  

Please, be aware that it is time to register for the conference. The deadline is June 1. The registration must 

be done via the conference home-page http://conferences.au.dk/origeniana/. If you experience any 

problems, please contact Gitte Grønning Munk (ggm@adm.au.dk).   

Accommodation should be booked directly at one of the hotels which are mentioned at the conference 

web-page. 

It is still possible for us to support a few PhD students who will present their work at the PhD seminar which 

is attached to the conference. Please write an e-mail to Maria Munkholt Christensen (mlc@teo.au.dk) as 

soon as possible if you or any PhD-students whom you know want to pursue this possibility. 

We are looking forward to see you in Aarhus in August. 

On behalf of the organizers 

Anders-Christian Jacobsen 
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